
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WORK PLAY PRAY GROW 

SUMMER TERM 2014 - Friday 4th July 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
This week we celebrated a special mass for 

the children who recently made their Holy 

Communion. It was lovely to have the children 

who were from Year 2 to Year 6 altogether 

dressed in their Holy Communion clothes. 

Thank you to Fr John, Miss Regan and Sr 

Jenny and all the parents who helped us 

celebrate this lovely occasion. Miss Johnson 

who kindly took some photos will be putting 

them on the website for you to see. 

Thank you to all the parents who have been 

helping their child’s class to raise money for 

their class charity. Your contributions no 

matter how small is appreciated as a little will 

always go a long way. The children in Year 6 

have been visiting their secondary schools this 

week and we have had visitors from a range of 

secondary schools coming to see us to talk 

about our leavers. Transition to secondary 

school is important and we are delighted with 

how confident and happy our Year 6 children 

are in this big step! We look forward to 

celebrating our Year 6 altogether at the 

leavers disco tonight! 

Miss Kelly  

 
 

 Reminders                                                                                                                 
Term dates 2014 – 2015 Please see the changes made to the Term dates for the next school 

year. We will now have 2 INSET days on 1st & 2nd September. The children will start school on 3rd 

September instead of 2nd Sept. The dates will also be on our website. 

Early Closing Slip: Please make sure you complete the Early Closing Slip giving permission for your 

child to be picked up at 1pm on Friday 18th July 2014. Many thanks! 

Class Rep Meeting : Our last meeting of the year is next Thursday at 9am please try to come! I 

would like to discuss some of the suggestions I have for next year! 

Summer Fair                              

Thank you to everyone who came to our 

Summer Fair! Despite the heavy downpour 

there was a lovely atmosphere and the 

steel drums certainly lifted our spirits. A 

special thank you to the Yr 6 parents Mrs 

Broderick, who has been running the 

tombola stall over the years, and to  

Mrs Liu, who ran the BBQs. Thank you for 

training up your successors and leaving 

“your stalls” in good hands.   

BBQ 
Don’t forget the Family BBQ on Saturday 

12th July 6-9pm – Hopefully the sun will 

come out – if not- we can listen to live 

music, chat, drink and eat food under the 

marquees!!  
 

 Open Evening                        

Thank you to everyone who came to the Open 

Evening. The teachers really appreciated you 

coming to say thank you for their work this 

year and to show you the classroom displays. 

It was also a good opportunity for the 

parents and children to meet their teacher 

for next year and to see the class their child 

will be in. Thank you for coming! 
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Children Visit new Classroom 7th July   
Sports Day – 9th July am 9:15 to 11;50am 
Class Rep Meeting Thurs 10th July 9am 
Year 6 Production Thurs 10th July 6:30pm  
Governors Drop In Friday 11th July 9am in Multi Purpose Room 
Reports to Parents Friday 11th July 
Family BBQ Saturday 12th July 
Year 6 Leavers Mass Tues 15th July 9:30am 
Last day of school 18th July 1pm closing 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Closing 1pm – Friday 4th April – Don’t forget your early closing slips! 
 

Rec Sean : Asking great questions at 

Butterfly World 

Hugo: Answering lots of tricky questions 

Y1 Red Gracie Always trying to help her peers 

Madan Outstanding independent 

numeracy work 

Yr 1 

Blue 

Arturo Great ideas in school council 

meetings 

Michaela Positive attitude to learning 

Y2 Jaida making a great effort to improve 

her writing 

Gwenn Excellent progress in all areas 

Y3 Kacper Being a wonderful friend 

Ana Trying her best in all her work 

Y4 Joseph Showing a clear use of 

descriptive detail in story writing 

Filip Amazing aboriginal style art work 

 

Y5 Trishan Enthusiasm in numeracy 

Brisa Fantastic Arabian Nights story 

Y6 Yael Always being so helpful 

Liam Fantastic commitment to Yr 6 

production 

Well done to everyone who tried their best 

this week and worked hard to challenge 

themselves. 

Well done to St Andrews who won the most 
house points this week! 

Year 6 Summer Production of Cinderella 

Rockerfella!  - Supported by Year 5 

 Tickets on sale from the school office!! 

Message from -Miss Louca 

By way of introduction, my name is Miss 

Louca and I will be joining St Theresa’s in 

September to be the Year 6 teacher and Key 

Stage Two Leader. Furthermore, I will also 

be a member of the Senior Leadership Team. 

In September I will be known as Mrs 

Georgiades as I am getting married in the 

summer.                                                         

 I am extremely excited about working at 

your school. I have visited on three  

occasions including your Open Evening 

and was thoroughly impressed with your 

school and particularly your behaviour in 

class.  I have been a teacher for 10 years, 

teaching children from Years 1-6. I have a 

love of Maths and look forward to solving 

some puzzles with you. I have high 

expectations and follow your school’s ethos 

of creating a challenging environment to 

allow you to flourish and prepare you for the 

wider world. 

  

I look forward to getting to know you all 

next year. If you see me around please don’t 

be afraid to say hello. Have a fantastic 

summer! See you in September. 

 

 

Yr 1 Blue, Yr2 & Yr 4 had the best attendance 

this week, with 99% attendance! FANTASTIC! 

96% of children in the school came to school 

every day this week. Well done. 

KEEP IN TOUCH: St Theresa’s Primary 

School, East End Rd, LONDON N3 2TD  

Tel: 0208 346 8826 Email: 

office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net  

Fax: 0208 3460215 
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